
Dear St. Catherine Laboure Families, 
 
We have now made it through the first two months of this school year and 
things are going well and moving along quickly.  It seems like yesterday we just 
started the school year.  October was filled with many events and many 
emotions.  We began October with the recognition of our September Disciple 
of the Month, Faith, and our Teacher of the Month Mrs. Cantos.  That was 
followed by events such as our school pictures, the well-presented 
Grandparents Rosary, the middle school dance, and the Halloween parade.  
We also conducted our parent teacher conferences which was great for the 
teachers to be able to connect with each of you.  Our October Disciples for 
Reverence will be recognized at the beginning of November.   
 
As we enter the month of November, we will begin with our virtue of 
Stewardship.  This month begins with the ending of daylight savings time while 
also beginning our winter uniforms.  November 13th will be the start of our 
Discover Catholic Schools week where we will have our Day of Giving, Open 
house for new families, Mini-Thon, and end of our first Trimester. We will end 
the month with our Thanksgiving break beginning with a virtual half day on 
Wednesday November 23rd.   
 
I also want to mention how blessed we are to have such a wonderful PTO and 
group of room parents to help provide events and activities that support our 
teachers and students.  We are so thankful to have our PTO, room parents, 
teachers, staff, students, and parents that are dedicated to the mission of our 
Catholic Education.   It is together that we build a school community filled with 
joy, faith, and love.  
 
"And whatever you do, in word or deed, do everything in the name 
of the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to God the Father through him." 
~ Colossians 3:17 
 
Peace, 
Jodi Reagan 
P i i l 
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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Reagan Mark Your Calendar 

 

 
 

November 
PTO Fundraiser – Franco’s Pizza 

 
November 2 

8:45am Mass – 3C 
 

November 2 
NO SCHOOL – Teacher In 

Service 
 

November 6 
8:00am-12:00pm PTO Used 

Uniform Sale (cafeteria) 
 

November 7 
Winter Uniforms Begins 

PTO Basic Necessities Drive 
Kick-Off 

 
November 11 

NO SCHOOL – Veterans Day  
 

November 13-18 
Discover Catholic Schools Week 

 
November 14 

5:00-8:00pm PTO Blaze Pizza 
Fundraiser 

 
November 15 

7:00pm PTO General Meeting 
(Room 103) 

 
November 16 

Picture Make-Up Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Newsletter Submissions: If you would like to submit information for the newsletter, please email information to 
d_mehalick@hotmail.com 

 

FUNDRAISING, FUNDRAISING AND MORE 
FUNDRAISING…… 

But what are we fundraising for???? 

Stay tuned for a big announcement on what all 
the fundraising from last year and this year is 
going towards.  The PTO, Mrs. Reagan, Father 
Lease and several others are working behind the 
scenes to reveal a school project that everyone 
will surely be excited for! 

https://www.biblestudytools.com/colossians/3-17.html


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Erin Henderson 

Welcome to November, SCLS Families. 
 
I would like to start by extending the PTO Board's deepest sympathies 
to Mrs. Demmel's family, her 2nd grade class, to all the faculty and 
staff and to everyone who has been touched by her loss. All of our 
children had Mrs. Demmel in one way or another - either has a 
homeroom teacher when they were in 2nd grade, or for Science class 
that year - and we were all deeply saddened by her passing. The 
Board is brainstorming some ideas to honor her with a memorial at the 
school, and are hoping to incorporate it into a larger scale project we 
are working on. We hope to have details to share soon.  
 
October was a busy month for the PTO. We thank everyone for their 
participation in our early fundraising endeavors. We hope that the 
support we have received will continue all year! The coffee and donuts 
reception we hosted following the Grandparents Rosary on October 14 
was a great success. It was so awesome to have grandparents back in 
the building again, and we hope they enjoyed being back as much as 
we had hosting them. The Middle School Halloween Dance was 
awesome - we had a perfect night, everyone looked so good in their 
costumes and the kids danced the night away. As I write this, we have 
not yet had our Halloween parade and parties for the lower grades - 
we are looking forward to what is sure to be a fun day! 
 
In November, please consider donating towards our Basic Needs Drive 
- look for info to come on how you can help. Please save the date for 
Tuesday, November 15 for our first PTO General Meeting of the year. 
Please consider coming to hear what we have coming up, especially if 
you want to get more involved.  
 
PTO is thankful for our school community and wish you all a wonderful 
Thanksgiving spent with family and friends. 

Erin Henderson 

PTO Executive 
Board 

 
Erin Henderson 

President 
 

Colleen Formica 
Vice President 

 
Janell Maglowski 

Treasurer 
 

Danielle Harper 
Secretary 

Father James Lease 
Pastor 

 
Mrs. Jodi Reagan 

Principal 
 

Happy Birthday! 

 
November 19 
Julie Delany  

 
November 20  
Sondra Kenny 

 
November 22  
Doug Wallace 

 
 

 

 

PTO RESTAURANT AND RETAIL NIGHTS 
Please come out and support the PTO for some good food and fun!!!  Flyers for both 

events are located at the end of the newsletter and can be shared with family and 
friends. 

(Watch for emails and social media postings too!)  
 

Franco’s 
The entire month of October 
Must Bring Flyer! 
(located at end of newsletter) 
 
 
Blaze Pizza  
November 14th 
5-8 pm 
Flyer at the end of the newsletter 

Mark Your Calendar 
 
 

November 17 
Online Day of Giving 
8:45am Mass – 4L 

 
November 18 

Mini-THON 
Trimester Ends 

 
November 22 

1:30-2:15pm Feast of St. 
Catherine Laboure Prayer 

Service – 3L/5C 
 

November 23 
Asynchronous Virtual Half Day 

– No Preschool  
 

November 24-28 
NO SCHOOL-Thanksgiving 

Break 
 

November 29 
School Resumes   

 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 PTO Fundraisers for this year… 

PTO FUNDRAISER and EVENT UPDATES 

Thank you to everyone who continues to participate in our PTO fundraisers!!!!  We appreciate the support and look forward to exciting news on what we 
plan to purchase this year.  STAY TUNED!!!!   

Fall Spirit Wear Sale - $500  Panera Bread Fundraiser - $52 Get Air Fundraiser - $182 
Chipotle – $79   R&K Sub Sale - $3400  School Unity Shirts - $458 

 

PTO Monthly Teacher Appreciation 

The PTO is back at it this year with monthly 
teacher appreciation treats for our faculty and 
staff.   

In September, the teachers were treated to 
Philly Pretzel Factory pretzels.  We’ve heard 
they were a teacher favorite!!!!     

THANK YOU FACULTY AND STAFF AT 
SCLS!!!! 

Grandparent’s 
Rosary 



 

Middle School Halloween Dance 

The dance was a spook-tacular time for all 
who attended.  The middle school students 
had a fun time dancing the night away 
under the stars while enjoying some delicious 
snacks and hot cocoa!   

A special thank you to Mrs. Reagan, Father 
Lease and the middle school teachers for 
joining in the fun! 



 

THIS IS HALLOWEEN! 
(in our elementary classes) 



 

Join us for the Saint Catherine Labouré School Day of Giving! 

Thursday November 17, 2022 at 9am until  

Friday November 18, 2022 at 9am  

Please help us raise $10,000 in 24 hours! 

Check our school website and school Facebook page for the link to donate! 

Thursday November 17th  

9:00am-11:00am  Raffle: $25 Kohl’s Gift Card  

11:00am-12:00pm  Raffle:  Free SCLS Blanket 

12:00pm-2:00pm Every donation received will be matched up to $1,000 by Mr. and Mrs. Barnhart! 

2:00pm-3:00pm  Raffle:  Win a $25 Target Gift Card 

3:00pm-4:00pm  Raffle: PTO donated Spirit Wear items- water bottle, cinch sack and lanyard 

4:00pm-6:00pm  Raffle:  Win a free 2022-23 yearbook donated by our PTO 

6:00pm-8:00pm  Raffle: Win a lunch with Principal Reagan 

9:00pm-11:00pm  Raffle: $25 CVS Gift Card 

Friday November 18th 

7:00am-9:00am  Raffle: $50 Weis Gift Card  

 

Thank you in advance for your generosity to the students of  

Saint Catherine Labouré School 

SCLS 2022-2023 Annual Fund 
 

Please donate today to our 2022-2023 Annual Fund and help us reach our goal of $55,000.  All 
proceeds go directly to our school and our students.  We are currently at $19,500!  

Thank you for your generosity! 

Link to donate: St. Catherine Laboure · 2022-2023 Annual Fund (lglforms.com) 

 

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CmPOT01b90nvzen_AfmqrA


 
 
 
  

SAVE THE DATE 
GENTLY USED UNIFORM SALE 

The Fall PTO Gently-Used Uniform Sale will be held Sunday, November 6th, from 8am-12pm in the school cafeteria.  Gently-used uniforms 
for all ages will be available for sale at a reasonable price.  Cash, check or Venmo accepted.  If you are unable to attend the sale, please use 
the online order form available here: https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/0dpdB984vADAcnzibRG9Gg. 
 
REMINDER:  Winter uniforms begin Monday, November 7th, so stock up on those winter uniform items!  In addition to buying the items you 
need this is also a great fundraiser for the PTO!   
 
If you have uniforms to donate, please drop them off at the school office during regular school hours.  They should be clean and in gently-used 
condition.  If you want to receive credits, please include a note in the bag with your name and a list of items you are donating. 
 
Help is needed to label uniforms on Tuesday, November 1st at 5 pm, and to set up for the sale on Friday, November 4th at 5 pm.  Please contact 
Jamie Bufton at jbufton@sclhbg.org if you are able to help. 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Monday, December 5 and Tuesday, December 6 

SCLS Christmas Store will be open! 
 
Volunteers will be needed and must have current clearances.  Please reach out at ricolejayman@yahoo.com if you can share a couple 
hours to help our little angels shop for their family and friends.  
 
We are collecting any of the following donations to add to the store. Items should be new and not used. Please send any donations to 
the school office and label as "Christmas Store". 
 
- Nail polish, nail files  - Hand lotion, hand soap    - Dish towels, dish soap 
- Small plush toys   - Sticker books     - Coffee mugs 
- Gloves, mittens   - Handmade Christmas crafts or ornaments  -Small pet toys 
 
Thanks!  Ricci Jayman (aka Mrs. Claus)  
 

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/0dpdB984vADAcnzibRG9Gg
mailto:jbufton@sclhbg.org
mailto:ricolejayman@yahoo.com


 
 

St. Catherine families mark your calendars now!  Tickets and sponsorships will be available 
soon and you don’t want to miss out on this fun event. 

For families that are new to St. Catherine’s or those who have never attended, this is a great 
opportunity to meet other parents, network with some faculty and raise funds for our school.  
Still aren’t sure if you want to attend.  Ask other families to attend, when you buy your tickets 
put a note to be put at a table with other parents in your student’s grade, buy a table to bring 
all your friends/family…. there are endless options.  What we are sure of is you will have a 
really fun night!   

Follow the Friends of St. Catherine Gala on Facebook 
(https://www.facebook.com/stcatherinegala) to get up to date information. 

     

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/stcatherinegala




 



 
 



 


	"And whatever you do, in word or deed, do everything in the name of the Lord Jesus, giving thanks to God the Father through him." ~ Colossians 3:17

